
 
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting Minutes (DRAFT) 

April 12, 2018 
4th Street Bowl 

 
Meeting called to order by President Mark Yoshinaka at 7:20pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Mark Yoshinaka  
Vice-Pres: Steve Doi 
Vice-Pres:      TBD 

Treasurer: Frank Lum (NP) 
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong 

 
JANBA Rep:  TBD, Michael Yoshihara, Tammy Ohta , Jody Kawamura 

   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Dick Horio 
                                   TBD 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
San Jose Nikkei Srs Steve Doi 
                                   Betty Fujii 
                                   Vince Itatani 
                                   
 

Nisei Juniors      Yosh Hiraki 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando 
                                Michael Yoshihara 
Weds. Sansei Mixed: Dale Ando 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki  
Ozzies Mixed Trios     Tammy Ohta 
 

Review of Minutes 
Motion by Steve, Second by Naomi 
 
Treasurers Report 
Deposit of Senior NoTap entries, paid checks for Koden. Frank mentioned through 
Current Account Balances as of 3/31/18: Association Acct. $9172.64 Tournament Acct. 
$21061.22, JANBA Acct. $6410.00 (no change), Total for all accounts $36,643.86 
Motion by Vince, Second by Jody 
 
Nisei Juniors 
Yosh not present, nothing to report 
 
Old Business 
Constitution changes, were accepted by Association Bowlers, Board has also accepted 
changes, Motion by Steve, Second by Vince Passed unanimously. Will post final version on 
website. 
 
Senior No-Tap Entry count – Squad 1 – 28, Squad – 26. Vince said many changes to the 
rosters. Looking for volunteers to help during the tournament. 
 
Association Banquet, prices $30 guests, $12 members at Three Flames. Yosh asked through 
Jody to provide honor scores, In Memoriam and President’s message. Discussed those special 
guests for complimentary dinners. Donations for door prizes. Spirit award recognition will not be 
awarded this season. 
 
 
 
 



JANBA 2020 
4th Street Bowl is up for hosting, just have to announce prior to start of league season, Mark and 
Jody brought up association concerns to Cathie regarding no full-time mechanic, ball storage, 
additional parking due to building next door being sold. Locked in details of lineage, and hotel 
rates must be determined prior to 2019 JANBA. Discussed lane patterns, responsibilities of 
people and helping at Las Vegas in 2019. Discussed scoring system upgrade by bowl, Lindsey 
mentioned possibly live streaming the event.  
 
New Business 
Mark distributed flier for Fuzzy Shimada tournament at Castro Valley. 
 
 
Action Items: 
None 
 
Next meeting: 
Thursday, May 24, 2018 at 7:00pm at 4th Street Bowl 
 
 
Motion to adjourn by Dale seconded by Naomi. 

 

Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 


